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ZAMBIAS' STATEMENT DURING THE UNIVERSAL PERIODIC REVIEW OF COTE D' IVOIRE  7TH MAY, 2019.
Mr. President,
Zambia welcomes the delegation of Cote d' Ivoire to the third UPR cycle and thank them for the comprehensive national  report and update provided.

We commend Cote d' Ivoire for accepting 181 out of 186 recommendations during the last review in 2014 and for developing a national plan of action to implement the recommendations and commitments made during the second cycle of the UPR. The ratification of  core international human rights instruments by Cote d' Ivoire is also worth commending.
We recommend to Cote d' Ivoire the following: 

-To improve living conditions in prisons by tackling overcrowding.
-To  thoroughly investigate allegations of torture and ill - treatment by the police, security and defence forces and to prosecute the perpetrators and to properly compensate the victims and offer them rehabilitation services.
-To set the same minimum age of marriage for men and women in accordance with international standards.
Finally, we wish Cote d' Ivoire every success in the UPR process.
I thank you.
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